
Adult Choir

Choir Singers Wanted

  

  

St. Margaret Mary’s choir holds rehearsals every Thursday evening from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.
at STMM Church.  If you are interested in this beautiful ministry, please attend our rehearsals or
email  music@stmmparish.org  for more information.   New and former choir members
welcome!  The choir will begin singing at the 9:30 a.m. Masses going forward starting on
Sunday, September 15.
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